
 

 

NOTICE 

Silpa-Sadana, Palli Samgathana Vibhaga 

 

 

In partial modification of the earlier examination schedule of the UG Semester-I examination in the 

department of Silpa-Sadana, it is further notified that, the B.Des, Sem-I (Under CBCS) examination of 

Tagore Study will be held on 09/04/2024 at the Department.  

Concerned students are to take note of it. 

 

 

H.O.D, 

Silpa-Sadana, PSV, 

Sriniketan 


